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Photo: Matini, Omondi and Mangala in a group discussion during the Meeting. 

Mr. Michael Mangala and Mr. Anzelmus Matini attended the two-day meeting. Mr. Mangala is 

the Coordinator of Project KEN/1/004, "Establishing an NDT Laboratory at the Institute of 

Nuclear Science and Technology, University of Nairobi for Training, Research and Service 

Provision in the field of NDT Applications". He alsomade a presentation of the project activities 

todate. Mr. Matini is the Coordinator of Project RAF/0/041, "Sharing Best Practices in 

Preventive Maintenance of Nuclear Equipment".  The meeting was called by Kenya's 

International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) Liaison Officer Hon Ochilo Ayacko, the Executive 

Chairman/CEO of Kenya Nuclear Electricity Board (KNEB). The meeting was called to: 1. 

review on-going Technical Cooporation (TC) Programme, discuss issues related to TC Country 

progrmme for 2014/2015 and review Country Programme Framework ( CPF) There was also a 

meeting with the IAEA Programme Management Officer for Kenya Ms. Thabisile Moleah. 

During the meeting, the following thematic areas were discussed for the CPF: i) Agriculture, 

Livestock and Fisheries Developemnt ii) Human Health iii) Water Resources Management iv) 

Energy Developemnt v) Industrial Applications. These five sectors were identified as priority 

areas for IAEA support and Messrs Mangala and Matini were part of the team to review the 

earlier CPF. 



  

 

 


